
From midnight on 9 December 2016, Wynyard Lane will be closed to through traffic.

Once the closure is in place, the lane will be managed 24/7 to allow access to delivery and service 
vehicles and building tenants in relation to their private car parks. This temporary closure will be in 
place until approximately the second quarter of 2020. 

The following changes are required to ensure that we are able to carry out our demolition and 
construction activities safely: 

•	 The northern section of Wynyard Lane, from Margaret Street to the perimeter of the Wynyard 
Place project (as depicted by a broken red line on the map below) will no longer be accessible  
to through traffic, and will form part of the Wynyard Place construction site  

•	 Throughout the construction period, access into and out of Wynyard Lane will only be available 
to local traffic. Vehicles will enter and exit the lane from Wynyard Street. This access will be 
managed 24 hours 7 days a week by a traffic controller.

Please note that existing fire exit pathways in Wynyard Lane will be maintained at all times during 
the construction phase.

If you or your business uses Wynyard Lane for services, deliveries or private car park access,  
and you have not yet filled out a Business Operation Survey, please phone 1800 907 203  
for further assistance.ecember 2016 through to tion and cooperation 

Contact us

For more information about the construction of Wynyard Place, please:

Call 1800 907 203  |  Email wynyardplace@multiplex.global  |  Visit buildingwynyardplace.com
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